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WFWP USA recently received a thank you letter and some wonderful photos from the Director of the 

JAMOO Training Center in Senegal, Mrs. Veronique Diop. Senegal expressed it's profound gratitude for 

WFWP support of the JAMOO Social Self-Support Assistance Center through our Schools of Africa 

program. JAMOO has been able to expand and build a second location in Tivaouane Peaull. Below is a 

letter of thanks from JAMOO's Director, Mrs. Veronique Diop: 
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The aim of the vocational school is to help women become productive members of their communities. 

Students at the school are able to learn a valuable trade, pursuing a four year curriculum of dressmaking, 

knitting and embroidery. The Salon de Couture Jamoo, a training shop was established 2001 to help 

graduates get started in the world with their new found skills. Together, these programs have helped over 

1,000 women become successful and financially independent. One third year student wrote to express her 

thanks for the life-changing opportunity JAMOO provided: 

 



 

 

 
 

 
The new building of Jamoo 


